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Awards and Honours

e Dr. Ken Rose (Physiology) has received the Barbara Turnbull Award, presented to the
top-ranked spinal cord researcher identified through CIHR's investigator-initiated
grants competition. This award comes with $50,000 in research support from CIHR.
Publicly announced October 30, 2008

e The publication Canada’s Innovation Leaders, prepared by Research Infosource Inc.,
reported that Queen's University has jumped from seventh to fourth place in research
intensity, and recorded the largest overall increase in funding of the top 16 Canadian
institutions measured in the annual ranking of Canada's top 50 research universities.
Publicly announced October 29, 2008

Research Funding Awarded

Canadian Cancer Society — Ontario Division:

e Dr. Stephen Hall (Otolaryngology), The impact of Cancer Care Ontario clinical practice
guideline #5-6a on physicians, practice and patients, $298,210 over two years.

e Dr. Will King
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e Dr. Tucker Carrington (Chemistry),
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